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cleanair@cleanairtas.com

From: cleanair <cleanair@cleanairtas.com>

Sent: Monday, 2 August 2021 18:02

To: 'e.kpozehouen@unsw.edu.au'

Subject: BREATHE study

Dear Dr. Elizabeth Kpozehouen, 
 
Bushfire smoke, asthma, lung disease and masks – BREATHE, a research study in 2021. 
https://kirby.unsw.edu.au/breathe 
 
I live in Tasmania. 
As someone made ill by wood smoke I welcome this study into masking thank you. 
I will not be registering for the study but would like to register as an interested person. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind regards, 
Clive M Stott 


